
We are thankful 
for our ministry 

partners! 
 

“Whoever is kind to 

the poor lends to the 

Lord, and he will 

reward them for what 

they have done.” 

Proverbs 19:17 

Prayer Requests 
 That we would grow in our faith to live out these words from 
the hymn Trust and Obey: 

7ÈÁÔ (Å ÓÁÙÓ ×Å ×ÉÌÌ ÄÏȟ 
7ÈÅÒÅ (Å ÓÅÎÄÓ ×Å ×ÉÌÌ ÇÏ - 
.ÅÖÅÒ ÆÅÁÒȟ ÏÎÌÙ ÔÒÕÓÔ ÁÎÄ ÏÂÅÙȢ 

 For our almost 18 year old son, Tyler, as he steps out into the 
great unknown of life after high school: that God work all 
things in his life for His glory and His plan, and that Tyler 
depends on God for courage and direction. 
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Sharing the Story 

 Our church family at FBC Houma has been showering us 
with love and prayers this month! We have had the blessing and 
privilege of sharing the story of God’s call on our lives and His 
mission to the people of Honduras with 8 bible study groups, with 
a few left to go in April. Our brothers and sisters in Christ have 
responded with love and sacrificial generosity. I look forward in 
the coming years to seeing these precious people join us in the 
work on short-term teams! We also spoke recently at Christ 
Baptist Church in Houma, and Schriever Baptist Church in 
Schriever, LA. Eric has been invited to speak at a “Men’s Wild 
Game Supper” next month. He will have the opportunity to share 
the story of how the Lord brought him to this point in his life. 
Pray that his testimony will point other men towards the One 
True God. On a lighter note, he plans to cook turtle soup as his 
contribution to the dinner. That should be interesting! 



 

 
Ongoing 
Monthly 
Support 

 

44% Language 
School 
Tuition 

42% 

Fundraising 
Progress 

We are aware of many new 

partnersõ gifts, though if we 

didnõt know the monetary 

amount, it is not reflected 

above. We receive a monthly 

account notification.at the 

beginning of each month, so 

next monthõs numbers should 

be more accurate.  

Your gift to BMDMI is tax -deductible to the extent 

allowable by law.  Per IRS guidelines, while every effort 

will be made to apply your gift to an indicated preference, 

if any, BMDMI has complete discretion and control over 

the use of the donated funds. Gifts are non -refundable.  

We thank God for you and appreciate your support.  

 

 Contact Us: 

ericduplantis@bmdmi.org 

985-860-5444 

christyduplantis@bmdmi.org 

Online: 

1- www.bmdmi.org 

2– click on GIVE button 

3– select missionaries from 1st 
drop down box 

ψɀ select %ÒÉÃ Ǫ #ÈÒÉÓÔÙ $ÕÐÌÁÎÔÉÓ 

Mail:  

1– make check out to BMDMI 

2– write “Duplantis Ministry” in memo line 

3– mail to :  

 
BMDMI 

11 Plaza Dr. 

Hattiesburg, MS 39402 

Needs 
We continue to be in need of 
ministry partners. Our greatest 
need is for ongoing monthly 
support. Partners are currently 
giving $15 —$200 a month, but 
let God lead you in what He 
might have ÙÏÕ do.  

Online Giving Changes 
As you make your donation online, you will notice 
BMDMI's new Online Giving Community is now active! 
Please take advantage of creating an account to view your 
giving history and to setup a recurring donation. If you 
are already giving by automatic withdrawal, we need you 
to re-enter your information in the new system, and 
email CFoster@bmdmi.org to cancel your donation in the 
previous processing system.  The new system is much 
more efficient and will streamline the process on the 
BMDMI end, as well as eventually enabling missionaries 
to have up to date information about their accounts. 
Thanks in advance for understanding. 

We have a new Facebook page!  Go to 
https://www.facebook.com/ericchristyduplantis 


